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St Andrew the Apostle Greek Orthodox School

PUBLIC WEBINAR

The school has been open in temporary accommodation close by since 2013 
and, although planning permission has already been granted for the permanent 
accommodation, further discussions between the DfE and B+K have resulted in 
revisions to the design and layout which require a new application for the school.

Bowmer + Kirkland (B+K) has been selected by the Department for 
Education (DfE) as the main contractor on plans to deliver the permanent 
accommodation for St Andrew the Apostle Greek Orthodox School.

The project team will be presenting the plans in a public webinar before we submit 
our planning application. 
The webinar will take place on Tuesday 30th March 2021 6.30pm – 7.45pm.

You can register to attend on the project website standrewtheapostleplans.co.uk

If you are unable to attend, the presentation will be available on the website after the event. If you do not 
have internet access please leave a message with your name and address on 07592 570528.

CGI of proposed student entrance on Brunswick Park Road

Permanent Accommodation Plans 



standrewtheapostleplans.co.uk

YOUR VIEWS

To subscribe for updates about the plans please email  
info@standrewtheapostleplans.co.uk

The St Andrew the Apostle 

permanent accommodation 

is proposed on the adjacent 

site in the North London 

Business Park. 

At capacity it will be a 1050 

student (11-18 years) state-

of-the-art secondary school 

including; 4G pitch, sports 

hall and studios accessible 

to the community outside 

school hours.

Please attend our webinar 

to hear more about the 

plans or visit the project 

website.

Your views are important to us. 
Once you have had an opportunity to review the plans please share your 
feedback via the form on the website standrewtheapostleplans.co.uk by  
Friday 9th April. 
The project team will carefully review all feedback received ahead of making 
the planning application to Barnet Council.

Subject to approval being granted Bowmer + Kirkland (B+K) aims to start on site later 
this year with the permanent accommodation opening in Summer 2023.

Aerial view of site
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